
Georgia Fiscal Management Council 
2 Martin Luther King Jr. Drive 

Suite 707, West Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30334 
 

The Executive Board of the Georgia Fiscal Management Council met April 24, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. by 

virtual meeting via Zoom. President Kelly Dudley called the meeting to order. 

 

Old Business: 

Minutes:   Minutes from the March Executive Board Meeting were distributed and approved as read. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  The Treasurer’s report dated April 15, 2025 was distributed and approved. 

 

Membership Committee: President Kelly Dudley reported for Barbara Kaumeyer. New membership 

applications were received from the following individuals:  Shannon Horner from Audits, Mary Sapp from 

DOE and Michele Nichols from Audits. The new membership applications were approved.  

 

Program/Professional Development: David Lakly from CVIOG reported to the Council. If you have any 

ideas for speakers, please contact David. There is availability in June. 

 

Meeting and Events Committee: President Kelly Dudley reported to the Council. Registration and room 

blocks for the conference will be available next week. The information will be sent out via email. The early 

bird deadline is June 30th. If you are reserving your room and you are told the room block is full, please 

contact Kelly or FMC leadership. Membership will register for the conference through the FMC website. 

Registration is $475 for early bird and $500 after June 1st. The hotel room rate is in the mid $200’s to 

upper $200’s per night depending on the type of room. The conference will be held on Sunday, September 

28th through Wednesday, October 1st. The conference will begin later on Sunday to allow for travel. The 

sessions on Wednesday will end late. Therefore, everyone has the option to stay on Wednesday night and 

travel home on Thursday morning. Volunteers are still needed for the conference. Please contact Kelly, if 

you are interested. 

 

Sponsorship: President Kelly Dudley reported for Kenley Finlayson. Kevin Wade from Corrections will 

be assisting Kenley with sponsorships. Letters have been sent out to potential sponsors. We have received 

confirmation on a Diamond Level sponsor for the conference. If you know of any sponsors, please contact 

Kenley or Kelly.  

 

Newsletter: No Report. 

 

Scholarship:  President Kelly Dudley reported for Teresa Loggins. Teresa would like the membership to 

share the scholarship information with the finance division of the universities, if you have a contact. 

 

Website: President Kelly Dudley reported to the Council. She has appointed a webmaster to help with the 

FMC website. David Lakly from CVIOG reported. The website has been updated to include the scholarship 

application.  

 

General/New Business: Stephanie Beck from OPB presented on revenue and budget information.  

 

There being no further business, the motion was made to adjourn. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

______________________________ 

Kelly Dudley 

President 

 

________________________________ 

Alicia Hautala 

Secretary 

 

 

 


